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Non-substantive Change Request for Collection 3060-1211


	The Commission is submitting a non-substantive change request to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) to provide a copy of a released Public Notice (PN), (DA 15-1426), to OMB for its records.  The Public Notice seeks proposals from prospective Spectrum Access System (SAS) Administrators and Environmental Sensing Capability (ESC) Operators.  The Public Notice describes the requirements for both SAS Administrators and ESC operators, as established in the 3.5 GHz Order, and describes the process for submitting proposals.  It also briefly describes the process that Commission staff will use to evaluate prospective SAS Administrators and ESC operators.  The Commission simply wanted to provide a copy of the PN to OMB.
 


